CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF MOSHI VISITATION GIRLS' SECONDARY SCHOOL

P. O. BOX 445, TEL: +255 27 2756845/6, +255 765 728965, +255 784 659838

MOSHI – TANZANIA.



DATE: 21st February, 2011

FRIENDS OF SANYA JUU, AUSTRIA.

Dear Professor Karl and the students Alexander, Ronald, Florian, all our dear Friends of Sanya Juu; and all who supported the project.

We hope that you are all fine and doing well. The aim of writing this note to you is to give our sincere thanks to you and to all Friends of Sanya Juu and those people of goodwill for being so generous to us. Their generosity has been appreciated by all members of Visitation community that is the students and the staff as well.

We thank you for connecting us to internet system and equip our computer with solar power and install of modern computers (Laptops). Thank you very much for this.

Dear Karl and the students, although you encounter some difficulties while doing the work, for instance the shortage of power from TANESCO, the interruption of the small animals (bees), you manage to take courage, and at last you were able to accomplish the work on time, despite the problems that you faced. We really admire your determination and that is a good lesson to us. Congratulations and May God Bless you for the hard work that you have done.

We are kindly requesting you to give our regards to the Rotary Club in Klagenfurt Worthersee, for their support for the computers, and to all Friends of Sanya Juu for their tireless effort in making sure that our school grow and develop. However what they have done is not only for Visitation but is also for our nation as well. Thus we as students of this school we are the ones who are going to be future mothers and the leaders of this nation. We therefore very grateful that, being in this school we are getting the knowledge which will help us in our future life. Again thank you very much.

To our three students from Austria we are happy to let you know that we had admired the work that you have done and your seriousness at work. Congratulations to the teachers who have delivered their knowledge to you. As you are at your last stage to accomplish your degree programme we wish you a good success.

At last we would like to say thank you again very much for everything that you have done, and because you have to leave us today night, we wish you God Blessings to your journey back home; and we welcome you again to Tanzania.

Asante Sana, Karibuni tena Tanzania

Thank you very much, Welcome back to Tanzania.

From:

The students of Visitation Girls' Secondary School.